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All	governments	of	Australia	have	failed	their	citizens.	Electricity	prices	have	
gone	through	the	roof.		You	have	allowed	coal	fired	power	stations	to	be	shut	
down	before	there	is	enough	renewable	energy	available.	Also	the	current	feed	
in	tariffs	are	a	joke.	We	have	to	pay	38	cents	a	kilowatt	but	only	get	11cents	feed	
in	tariff.		
Governments	need	to	legislate	that	feed	in	tariffs	be	a	minimum	of	50%	of	the	
chargeable	kilowatt	hours.		
If	you	can't	fix	it	then	resign	your	position.




